Dear Don,

Many thanks for your letter of October 23d. I was happy to hear that you plan a visit to New York in the near future; I look forward to meeting you. Lucy Lewis has been showing us some of the knapping techniques she learned this summer, and of course she has impressed us with the degree of control she has over her medium, even though she hastens to remind us that she's barely started to learn. I want to thank you ag in for your interest in my material and for the reprints.



-- Jerry Jacobson

